
Dykes Hall Medical Centre 
 

Patient and Public Involvement 

 

 
We are looking to recruit more members to our Patient Participation Group. 
 
Patient Participation Group (PPG) refers to patients, such as you, who are taking an active interest in 
healthcare. It gives you the opportunity to have a say in how services are planned, developed and 
evaluated, by development a good working relationship with the practice staff and doctors.  
 
We need patients who have a voice and would be willing to give feedback and ideas to better our service 
to our patients. This can be done by e-mail or by attending an occasional meeting at the surgery. 
 
If you are interested please complete and return the application form to reception. 
 
Please note that these groups are NOT intended for individual patient’s personal medical problems. 
  
The Practice will ensure that member’s details are held securely and not used for any other purpose than 
described in this leaflet 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Application to become a member of the PPG at Dykes Hall Medical Centre 

Name:  

Address:  

Post Code:  

Contact Number:  

E-mail Address:  

Occupation:  

Gender:  Male           Female 

Age Group: 
 Under 16          17-24          25-49          50-64          65-74        

 

 75-79          80+ 

Ethnicity:  

Spoken Language:  

 

Signature: Date: 

 
By signing the above, I give consent to be contacted in order to support Dykes Hall Medical Centre as and when 

required with regard to Patient and Public involvement. 
 

Please indicate which topics you feel will have valuable input into the group 

Patient Services: 
 Appointments          Clinical          Reception          Availability  

 

 Other (please state) ______________________________ 

Buildings & Premises: 
 Accessibility          Environment  

 

 Other (please state) ______________________________ 

Hospitals: 
 Appointments          Accessibility  

 

 Other (please state) ______________________________ 

 


